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DATE & TIME: September 9, 2021, 11:00 AM 

 

CONTACT:  Lyon County Utilities Department 

   (775) 246-6220  

   lyonutilities@lyon-county.org 

 

SUBJECT: Highway 50 E Lane Reduction Begins September 9 in Dayton for Utility 

Repairs 

  

Dayton, NV - Beginning September 9, a Highway 50 E lane reduction will begin on the 

northbound travel lane from Dayton Valley Road to Townsend Street to allow for underground 

utility repairs.  These restrictions will remain in effect 24/7 through the end of October. The 

number 2 lane (slow lane) will remain closed during the duration of the work. 
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